
WAGE THEFT AT USC!
NORRIS CANCER HOSPITAL OF USC

Hospital management has gone completely against our signed union contract, and 
is stealing paid holidays from 140 Norris Hospital employees. Despite paying for five 
holidays already since we ratified our contract, now USC is stealing holiday pay from 
hardworking healthcare workers. THIS IS UNACCEPTABLE!

While USC is busy building a hotel and buying up clinics, it cannot be bothered to 
pay what it has promised it’s employees! 
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For more information, please contact NUHW 
organizer Ian Woolverton at (508) 667-7056 
or iwoolverton@nuhw.org.

“USC has stolen our paid holidays. This is a direct attack on all Trojan employees and our  
union contract. We must defend our union contract and make them honor our agreement!” 
— Norris Cancer Hospital Employees

We will not stand for this betrayal.  
USC needs to live up to its promises and make this right! 

The contract we signed last year was clear:  
No changes to holiday pay!

We must stand united to fight this illegal betrayal! 

Stay tuned for more details


